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August 26, 2016


Hello Parents and Families,


Bottle Caps for Bench


	Northside is going to be collecting bottle caps for a bench to celebrate the 25th Year of Northside being open! If you have any plastic bottle caps, please send them in with your child! 


Newsletters


I send home weekly newsletters with important dates and information. I know that some parents prefer a paper copy, while others would like one emailed to them. Attached to this newsletter is a form for you to fill out with your preference. If I do not get the form back I will assume you want a paper copy. Newsletters will also be posted on my class website!


Class Website


My class website is full of websites and resources for you to use! Feel free to explore—also send me an email if there are other things you’d like to see on there!


� HYPERLINK "http://northsideelementaryperry.weebly.com/" �http://northsideelementaryperry.weebly.com/� 


Reading/Math Classes


To help your student in both of these classes please make sure they are reading at home nightly and filling out their log. For math, I would suggest practicing addition and subtraction facts!


				Ms. Perry


liz.perry@woodford.kyschools.us








This Coming Week:�Monday: Library


Tuesday: Music


Wednesday: Art


Thursday: PE


Friday: Library


Upcoming Dates


Sept 5th- Labor Day, No School


Sept 9th- Grandparents Day


Sept. 17- Northside Fall Carnival


Sept 21- Early Release Day


Sept 27- PICTURE DAY


October 3-7th- FALL BREAK!!!





Agenda Books


Please sign agenda books & reading logs! I will check for parent signatures on Mondays.





Leader of the Week!


Aubrey Kemp


Aubrey is always Putting 1st things 1st, and is a great helper to everyone in the class!











